

Friday 6th July 2018

RE: Fowey Class & Macbeth

Dear Mrs Bowden

I felt compelled to write after enjoying the performance of Macbeth yesterday at St Neot Primary School. In my professional capacity we advocate and champion the arts, especially with and for children and young people.

It was truly inspiring to experience the exceptional quality, dedication and enjoyment delivered by Fowey Class. I was extremely impressed at the professionalism and talent displayed with what is a very challenging piece of theatre.

Congratulations to all involved, especially Mr Jewell who has done an excellent job in directing and developing the creative skills and talent of these young people.

I am very proud of what the children, staff and volunteers achieved and it is dedication such as this, that will result in the next generation of creative talent across the country. I will inform the Royal Shakespeare Company to watch out!

Yours Sincerely Nema Hart

Relationship Manager Arts Council England.